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Our next Red Cross Blood 
Drive will be held on  
Tuesday, March 13th  
from 12:30pm - 5:45pm. 
 

Every pint of blood donated to the 
American Red Cross has the potential to 
benefit three different people. The 
following GTD employees have recently 
reached milestones in blood donated: 
 

Trent Heintzelman – 1 gallon 
Jordan Melching – 2 gallons 
Joel Palmer – 4 gallons 
 

Thank you, donors, for your commitment to 
helping those in need.  

The following employees are recognized 
for their hard work and dedication on: 
 

FEBRUARY 
25.………Chris Bannen...…………33 years 
25.………Kerry Jahns....……..…..38 years 
26…..…..Marv Doezema..………...21 years 
27……….Gordon Garvey...……....22  years 
27……….Andrew Nielsen…………1 year 
 

Thank you all for your commitment, and the 
accomplishments you have brought to  
Greenville Tool & Die. 

 

We would like to take the opportunity to 
wish the following GTD employees a 
Happy Birthday on: 
 

FEBRUARY 
2…………………Matt Caverley 
4…………………Robbie Rahn 
5...………………Jeremy Hopkins 
8..……………….Brian Brasington 
10……………….Mike Davis 
10……………….Bill Harry 
12……………….Kaden Peak 
17……………….Seth Heckman 
22……………….Mike Smith 
27……………….Rick Visch 
28……………….I.V. Mumby 

Tool & Die Maker Ken Bradley (top right) and his wife Kate (left) 
are hosting an exchange student from Italy. Ambra Vesco (center) 
is staying with the Bradley’s while attending her senior year at 
Greenville High School. Pictured above, the trio are given a 
demonstration by Die Design Leader Marty Bush (bottom right) 
inside our Engineering Department. 

     Chase Baker                  Ian Burgess                    Tyler Giles                 Kaden Peak     

     Joel Petersen                   Matt Bouman             Connor Somerfield 

On February 17, 2005 the employees at Greenville Tool & Die 
purchased the company from the trust of our late CEO and owner, 

Stan Ash, and his wife, Blanche. Thirteen years later GTD 
continues to prosper following many of the same traditions 

passed down from the Ash legacy. Thank you, employee owners, 
for your direct investment into the success of this company. 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Turk Lake Polar Plunge 
Saturday, February 10, 2018 
Turk Lake Bar and Grill 
161 Pine Drive M91 
Greenville, MI 8838 
(616) 583-1202 
Registration starts at 12:00 p.m. The parade of costumes will take 
place at 2:55 p.m. with the plunge into Turk Lake following at 3:00 
p.m. Awards will take place immediately following the last plunger.  
 

Snowshoeing 
Each Thursday in February  
2800 College Drive 
Sidney, MI 48885 
(989) 328-2111 
2-3pm  
Join MCC Instructor Cheryl Meyer snowshoeing on the Kenneth J. 
Lehman Nature Trails. Any ability level is welcome. Bring your own 
snowshoes. Meet at the Recreation Desk in the Activities Building on 
MCC Sidney campus. If there is no snow, there will be hiking instead. 
 

Winter Photography Contest 
February 1-28, 2018 
Submit your winter photos featured on the MCC Kenneth J. Lehman 
Nature Trails to the 2018 Winter Photography Contest album on the 
MCC Nature Trails Facebook page. Please include your name, the 
trail name and a photo title or description, and feel free to tag 
yourself. Contest winners will be announced in early March. 
 

Father Daughter Dance 
Friday, February 9, 2018 
7-9pm 

Saturday, February 10, 2018 
3-5pm & 7-9pm 
Greenville Community Center 
900 E. Kent Road  
Greenville, MI 48838  
(616) 754-9163 
Enjoy an evening of music and dancing, light refreshments, a flower 
from dad to daughter, and memories to last a lifetime at the 
Greenville Community Center. A professional photographer will be 
available on site to capture your priceless evening. Tickets cost $9 
 

Indoor BMX Track 
Every Friday Night Mid October – April 
6:30-9:30pm 
Thrifty Acres Indoor BMX 
1220 N Lafayette  
Greenville, MI 48838 
(616) 696-3368 
Check out the Indoor BMX racing facility in the original Meijer 
building. The track is ready for anyone of any age. No skills required. 
$8 per person. $5 Rental Bikes. $3 Full Face Helmet.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IF, 
8=56 
7=42 
6=30 
5=20 

THEN, 
3=? 

IF, 
8=13 
16=6 
4=19 
22=2 

THEN, 
? =32 

IF, 
3=18 
4=32 
5=50 
6=72 

THEN, 
8=? 

1.)  It’s on the tip of my tongue   8.) Tucson, Arizona 
2.) X-box     9.) 7-up cans 
3.) Austin Powers     10.) Free for all 
4.) Buckeye     11.) Ring around the rosie 
5.) Thundercloud     12.) Sand box 
6.) One foot in the grave 
7.) Too stuck up for words       
   

3=6 7 =32 8=128 

 

Tool & Die Designer 
Kurt Newcomb and his wife 

Alisha welcomed new 
arrival Jocelynn L 

Newcomb to the family on 
Monday January 15th. 

Jocelynn is their first child. 
She weighed 7 lbs. 11 oz. 

and was 20” long. 
Congratulations 
Kurt and Alisha! 

Safety & Suggestion 
Meeting                       

Wednesday, 
February 28th - 3:30pm 

 

February committee 
members are: 
Kevin Lipp 
Gordon Garvey 
Matt Edwards 
Ben Crawford 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 


